
HARVEST FESTIVAL 

                
Harvest Assembly 

 
On Friday 14th October at 9.15am we will be holding our Harvest Assembly which you 
are all welcome to attend.  Year 4HC & Y4GS will be leading the assembly. 
 
We ask that you send in a small gift of food towards our traditional harvest collection.  
Tinned food and non-perishables are always much needed by those less fortunate than 
ourselves.  We will be passing anything collected onto a voluntary care centre who will 
distribute it.  So please remember to buy just one additional item or search in your stock 
cupboard and send in your donation on any school morning week beginning 10th 
October. 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jenny Klein 
Head of School 
 


